There is a South Carolina statute that is directly on point regarding mobile tracking devices.  This statute (17-30-140) states that a solicitor or Attorney General is to go to a circuit court judge to request an order approving the installation and use of a mobile tracking device by any state law enforcement agency.  Therefore, magistrates and municipal judges do not have jurisdiction to sign search warrants regarding the installation and monitoring of a mobile tracking device.
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